
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

World Book Day is on Thursday 4th March. We are not all in school at the 

moment so we will not be able to celebrate as we would normally by all 

dressing up as our favourite book characters. BUT we can’t just let the day 

pass by so we have come up with a plan!  

World Book Day is all about sharing our favourite books and lots of us enjoy 

reading at bed time. So we would like you to wear your pyjamas and share 

your favourite bed time story with whoever you are with; it could be a 

parent, grandparent, your teddy bear, or friends in class if you are in school. 

There are lots of great audio 

books to listen to on the World 

Book Day web-site. There are 

books for all age groups here. 

https://www.worldbookday.com

/world-of-stories/ 

Book tokens will be given to children when they 

return to school. 

Please send photos 

of you reading. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/
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